
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:58 PM PDT
To: Noy Cohen; Gal Shabtay
Subject: feedback

Hi Noy and Gal,
We had a very positive meeting with company executives on Monday. We showed our results and your module to 
people in charge of software, hardware, product design and industrial design and there was a very clear message that 
this is something we want to continue to investigate. We are looking to get some internal direction on the best way 
to work with you guys so there should be some rapid progress on that front. 
Thanks very much for your support and especially to Noy for being available whenever needed and all the hard 
work he put in to make sure we got some compelling examples. I expect we will have a phone conference soon - 
probably next week - to discuss the best path forward.
thanks,
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